
 

                                                           March 3, 2022 

               MGC eShooter 
Members and Guests, 

I hope that everyone is surviving this “real” winter 

that we’re having. Certainly a lot worse than last 

year. Everybody I talk to is hoping for some warmer 



weather and get out shooting. We’re gearing up for 

the Leagues to get going and do some shooting. 

 

Summer League Captains Meeting 

The 2022 Captains meeting is going to be held on 

Wednesday March 23rd, 6 o’clock at the Clubhouse. 

Mark will go over the rules and answer any 

questions that you have and hand out the trophies 

for last year’s winning teams. I will add that the 

Summer League IS NOT going to be as long as last 

year. We are going back to a 21 week season which 

will start April 5th and will finish up at the end of 

August. We’ll be doing the mid and end of season 

cook outs as usual. If you aren’t on a team and 

would like to participate we can find a team that 

you can shoot with. There will be sign-up sheets at 

the clubhouse for each venue. 

 

 

 



Shells and Components 

As many of you know, supplies are STILL hard to get 

a hold of. We’ve been taking everything that is 

offered to us by our suppliers. We WILL have shells 

available, a couple flats if you need them, by the 

time the Leagues start. I’ll warn you, they might not 

be what you would usually shoot and they will 

probably cost more than you used to pay. The days 

of $5.00 boxes of shells are long gone. The 

manufacturers are being stingy where they are 

shipping product to and have raised prices 

considerably. We have been getting some powder 

in and only a few primers for those that reload. 

Again, we are in constant contact with our 

distributors and getting what we can. 

 

Want a free MGC burger??? 

On Saturday, March 12th, MGC will be holding their 

annual St. Patrick’s Jackpot Trap Shoot. IF you hit a 

GREEN target you will win a delicious MGC burger. 

One to a person. Besides the burger you could go 



home with some cash. With Lewis Class payouts, 

everybody can be a winner. See the website for 

details. www.mplsgunclub.com 

 

MGC High Over All Champion 

Back in January, after a couple reschedules due to 

COLD weather, we held the MGC Club Champion. It 

consisted of 25 Trap, 25 

Skeet and 25 5 Stand 

and for the NINTH year 

in a row, Doug 

Dingman cleaned house 

again. Doug hit 66 of 

the 75 targets in frigid 

weather!!!! 

Congratulations Doug, 

NICE SHOOTING. 

 

 

 

http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


Membership Renewals 

We are a little behind on the membership renewals 

and we would appreciate it if you could help us out 

and renew as soon as you can. Thank you. 

 



 



 

 

 





 

 

 


